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Dear Parents and Guardians

I hope that you are all keeping well and safe.  I would just like to thank you all for adhering to our ‘new way’ of working here at Thornleigh.  You have been both understanding and supportive of our new times and staggered times, which has been a great help in the smooth return to school after 6 months.

These times will continue until we hear differently from the Department of Education or Public Health.

Can you remind your children particularly from 3rd – 6th about the necessity to keep their social distance so that we can keep working to keep both your children and the staff safe.

I have uploaded a letter from Dr Ronan Glynn to Parents.


Have a great week.
